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SUBJECT: ADMINISTRATIVE CHANGE TO DOE O 440.1B, WORKER PROTECTION 

PROGRAM FOR DOE (INCLUDING THE NATIONAL NUCLEAR SECURITY 
ADMINISTRATION) FEDERAL EMPLOYEES 

1. EXPLANATION OF CHANGES. This administrative change updates titles and contact 
information. 

2. LOCATIONS OF CHANGES:  

Page Paragraph Changed To 

7 
8 

5.b.(6) 
5.d. 

Associate Under Secretary for 
Environment, Health, Safety 
and Security 

Director, Office of 
Environment, Health, Safety 
and Security 

9 7. For technical interpretations of 
DOE-prescribed worker 
protection standards, consult the 
DOE Technical Information 
Services database, or call the 
DOE Response Line at 1-800-
292-8061. 

For technical interpretations of 
DOE-prescribed worker 
protection standards, consult the 
DOE Technical Information 
Services database, or submit a 
question to the DOE  Policy 
Clarification (PC) Portal at 
https://www.energy.gov/ehss/sa
fety-and-health-policy-
clarification-portal 
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